Dear Sir, 

NO PREVIOUS PARTNER ORGANIZATION

I write to inform you that Our organization has never partnered with any other organization previously. This is so because we have never implemented any activity with funding from either internal or External funders. However, this does not signify that the organization has no capacity in terms of programme development. We are an organization with well experienced people both technically and administratively. 
Should you have any further guidance on this issue, please do not hesitate to contact us.
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Yours sincerely,

Antony Kulemba
PROJECT LEADER
